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30th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

‘Sponsored Sportathon’ – Wednesday 8th February 2023 

 

On Wednesday 8th February, we will be holding a sponsored ‘sportathon’ in aid of the ‘Wavey Davey Appeal’. This is 

something very close to our hearts, as Whitehill parent, David Leach, begins his spinal recovery journey, following an 

accident playing his beloved lacrosse.  

 

Throughout the morning, pupils will be taking part in a series of fun, sporting activities. They will work in mixed year 

groups to promote the social aspect of sport and will try some new as well as more familiar activities.  

 

Although we have referred to it as a ‘sponsored’ event, we are inviting families and friends who wish to do so, to 

simply make a contribution via School Gateway which Mrs Granger has made live today. We will then make sure this 

money gets to the official fund.  

 

To add to the fun, pupils may wear any sports kit they wish to: their favourite football or rugby team; the team they 

play for locally for example. Equally they may choose to wear their school PE kit. Either way, pupils should come to 

school dressed ready to take part and therefore do not need to come to school in uniform that day. 

 

Activities will take place outside and inside and pupils may get muddy if they are on the field.  

 

On behalf of David and his family, thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
 

Steve Mills 

Headteacher  

 

Whitehill Road 
Hitchin 

Herts.  SG4 9HT 
 

Tel: 01462 621313 
Fax: 01462 621311 

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk 
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https://www.gofundme.com/f/david-leach-wavey-spinal-recovery-journey

